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Wow, what a fun afternoon we had! I have 

never seen so many soft toys in one place!  

Thank you for your donations everyone, 

thank you to Year 6 staff and pupils for  

running it and thankyou to everyone for  

buying it all back. The school fair raised  

£484.00. We had some very special visitors:  

Santa and our friends from the police, 

Pete and Pete! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           
 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN WATER BOTTLES WITH GLASS INNERS.   

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

  
 

 

 

                                      New College Football 

Stokes Wood Pinks  2 – 1 Stokes Wood Whites  

Stokes Wood Pinks  6 – 0 Catherine  

Stokes Wood whites  0 – 0 Buswell  

Stokes Wood Pinks  3 – 3 Braunstone Frith  

Stokes Wood Whites  0 – 2 Shaftesbury  

Stokes Wood Pinks  1 – 0 Folville 

Stokes Wood Whites  1 – 1 Woodstock 

The boys delivered an exceptional performance, displaying skill, 

teamwork and determination in a truly memorable tournament. Well 

done boys! The Folville Head teacher also emailed his 

congratulations and was impressed.  

The final positions for the Autumn league   

Pinks 3rd   Whites 5th in a division of 11 

Both teams have qualified for the A league after Christmas so every 

match will be a challenge. We are up for it 😊 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Wed 6th Dec: Flu Vaccines 

Thurs 14th Dec: Xmas dinner day, 

Santa Dash, Xmas jumper day for 

£1 (Save the Children) 

Wed 20th Dec: Last day of term 

Thurs and Fri 21st and 22nd Dec: 

Xmas holiday club. Only 10 

places left for the Christmas 

holiday club. Contact the office 

if you would like your child to 

attend by Dec 5th.  

Spring term starts Tuesday 9th 

January at 8.50am   
 



Stokes Wood is till top of the Move It Boom League.  

Keep logging! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            .  

            

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

6 Year 1s and 6 Year 3s attended a ten-pin 

bowling festival at Dovelands Primary School. 

They had an amazing time and as they told 

me, they all won!!  

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Lucas Sarb 

Miss Carter: Precious Harris 

Miss Strickland: Elias Jagger 

Mrs Westwood/MissBrooksbank: Chioma Ezekiel 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Lia Le 

Miss Neale: Vinudi Paranavithana 

Mrs Nicolle: Snigdha Sajith 

Galaxy: Agam Singh 

PE awards: Leo-Logan Williams-Harvey, Shay Ward, 

Albion Guskiqi 

6Rs Ready Richards this week are: 

Mrs Park: Aadva Das 

Miss Carter: Aayan Cherian 

Miss Strickland: Austin Clare 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Rolex Nemeth 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Oliver Scrivener 

Miss Neale: Irem Gokce 

Mrs Nicolle: Emily-Rose Hanrahan 

Superstars: Areen Jabar 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Abraam Thomas 

Miss Carter: Ethan Moyo 

Miss Strickland: Mahdi Jafari 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Renn Miles 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Karsang Lama 

Miss Neale: Enzo Batista 

Mrs Nicolle: Safia-May Ward 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Miss Neale’s and Mr Sorby’s classes. 

 

This month KS2 pupils have travelled 6161 km during 

the Daily Mile.  

 

 

Girls’ Cricket taster sessions 

All Key Stage 2 girls had an opportunity 

to try some cricket skills at lunchtime 

when a Leicestershire County Cricket 

coach visited us. 

If you enjoyed it, you can play more 

cricket indoors at New College 


